
 

 

No.F-2/2020                                           31st December 2020 

N O T I C E 
 

First Year (B.Tech) Admissions 2020-21 
 

(Institute Level Seats) 
 

In continuation to the notice put up on 28th December 2020, in connection with the 

schedule of admission process, this is to inform all the aspiring candidates about few 

details related to admissions in the ILS category. 
  

The courses, the college will be conducting from the Academic Year 2020-21 onwards in 

the B.Tech Programmes with the sanctioned intake as well as the number of seats 

available in the ILS category are given below. 
 
 

Sr. 
No. 

B.Tech Programmes Intake 
ILS 

20% seats 

1. Chemical Engineering 60 12 

2. Electronics Engineering 60 12 

3. Electronics & Telecommunication Engineering  120 24 

4. Information Technology 120 24 

5. Computer Engineering 120 24 

6. Mechanical Engineering 120 24 

7. Computer Science and Engineering (Data Science) 60 12 
 

Candidates are advised to keep all the documents ready (originals + two photocopies) 

along with the Demand Draft /Pay Order of Rs. 1,99,826/- drawn in favour of 

“Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering”, while reporting for admission. The 

exact schedule of reporting will be put up by 05.00 p.m. on the 04th of January 2021. 
 

Candidates, who have completed their 12th standard from a board other than 

Maharashtra state board, will have to produce an additional Demand Draft/ Pay Order 

of Rs. 1,320/- drawn in favour of “Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering” for 

the purpose of verification process for obtaining the eligibility from the University of 

Mumbai. 
 

Please note that the list of relevant documents required for securing admission has 

already been put up on the college website. You may note that the Demand Draft/Pay 

Order & the list of documents are to be made compulsorily available at the time of 

admission, without which the admission will not be offered and the seat will be offered 

to the next candidate in the merit list. 
 

Good Luck and best wishes to all the prospective students! 
 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                                                                                          (Principal) 

 

 


